For PTA Meeting Tuesday, November 1, 2016



As of this afternoon, we do not have the 2015-2016 Audit back from the PTA district.  We will present the audit at the next possible meeting.  

We appreciate your generosity.   Over $1,400 was raised at movie night in October.  And we have collected nearly $1,000 over the past several $1 Dress Down days.    This extra revenue puts us in a good place so far this year.
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